
26 November 2019  
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
As you are aware our Christmas Concert will be held in St 
Malachy’s Church this year on Tuesday 17th December at 6.00 pm.   
 
We are organizing our annual Christmas raffle with prizes donated 
from parents and local businesses.  Please leave donated prizes in 
the office by Friday 6th December.   
 
In order to raise valuable funds for the school we would ask each 
family to try to sell a book of 10 tickets at £2 each.   
 
The draw for prizes will be held on Monday 16th December in 
school.  Please ensure that your tickets are clearly labelled and 
returned to school by Thursday 12th December.   
 
Just a reminder that our Open Evening will be on Wednesday 11th 
December from 6.30 pm – 8.00 pm.  All prospective parents and 
children are welcome to attend. 
 
Thank you in advance for your continued support and generosity. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
CATHERINE KEARNEY 
Vice-Principal 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 
 
 
  
 
 


